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 Parent Consultation Meetings 

 You are invited to make an appointment to meet with your child’s 

teacher to discuss their progress. Details of how to book through our 

online system have been sent out electronically today.  

 
 
If you have a child who is due to start Reception Class in September 2018, you can apply online through 
www.kent.gov.uk/schooladmissions  from Monday 6 November. Applications close on 15th January 2018. Please note 
that you will need to apply for a place, even if you already have a child at the school.  
 
Our Open Afternoon for September 2018 Reception Class entrants is on Tuesday 28th November. Tours of the school 
will take place at 1.30pm and 2.15pm and Mrs Roberts will give a short talk at 2.00pm. There will also be an opportunity 
to talk informally to members of the Year R teaching team as well as Mr Stevens and Mrs Roberts.  Please call the 
School Office on 01622 743596 to book your place. 

2018 Year R Admissions 

Uniform Donation 

Thank you to all those who have kindly donated  unwanted uniform to 

Yalding School in Farato, The Gambia We have received a letter from  

SchoolGambia, the trustees, thanking us for our ongoing support. 

Class 6 Jake C—for creating a very persuasive WWI propaganda poster. 

Class 5 Imogen W—for being a supportive and caring member of class 5. 

Class 4 James G—for good reasoning in maths. 

Class 3 Duke D—for lovely detail in his storytelling. 

Class 2 Johnny M—for a positive attitude to learning. 

Class 1  William S—for his amazing facts on lions. 

Class R Seren C—for being an amazing friend. 

Pupils of the Week 10/11/17 

Book Club 

Please continue to send in donations of books 

for our breaktime Book Club. Any contributions 

would be gratefully received. Thank you. 

Thank you to those of you who joined the maths 

workshop yesterday. We hope you found it useful. 

The presentation is now available on the maths 

page of our website.. 

Maths Workshop 
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28th November—1.30-3.00pm 2018 YR Open Day. 

(Tours at 1.30 & 2.15. HT Talk at 2.00) 

2nd December—2.00-4.00pm PTA Christmas Fair 

5th December—2.00pm Infant Production 

6th December— 10.00am Infant Production 

6th December— 2.00pm and 6.00pm Yr 3 & 4 Show  

7th December—9.15am Family Trust Panto Performance to whole school 

8th December—1.45pm—245pm Theatre Performance to whole school. 

11th December—2.00pm Christingle Service at St. Peter’s 

12th December—1.30pm Yr 3/4 Christmas Party 

13th December—1.30pm Yr R, 1, 2 Christmas Party 

Dates for the Diary  

 

These clubs started this week, with unfortunately only a few children attending. We are only able to run the clubs if there 
are sufficient numbers, so please do encourage your child to join. As we are employing external professionals, we do 
have to charge a fee of £2 per session, but this enables us to provide quality music tuition so that we can maintain the 
high standards of music that have been established at our school over many years. 

If you are interested in your child attending either club, please email  andrewparrymusic@gmail.com with your child's 

name and year group to confirm their place. 

Choir and Drum Club 

Football News 

On Wednesday the team played at Staplehurst School, in the wind the cold and the rain. The team took the lead in the 
first half through Thomas P and after some valiant defending from Lennon, Ellis and Max C and great save from Saad, 
they managed to keep their lead until half-time. There were chances for both sides in the second half, and eventually Sta-
plehurst scored an equaliser, meaning the game finished 1-1. The boys chose Saad as man of the match. 

Christmas Lunch 
Attached to this newsletter is this year’s Christmas lunch menu. Our school Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 13th 
December   If your child would like to have the Christmas lunch it must be ordered by Wednesday 6th December at the 
latest.  Your child does not have to book school dinners for the whole week to participate in the festivities.  Please contact 
the school office to book your child’s place (even if your child has school dinners regularly).  
 

One of our parents, Sarah Owen, currently 
training to be a midwife, will be visiting Ghana 
for 2 weeks in January as part of her course. 
She would like to be able to take over some 
resources currently in  desperate need, in par-
ticular knitted baby hats  and knitted clothes.  If 
anyone wishes to donate, would you please 
bring your items to the school office . 

Baby Clothes 


